
 
 

 

ROSEVILLE HOUSING AUTHORITY  
Housing Choice Voucher Waiting List Opening 

 
Monday, September 18, 2017 at 9:00 am through  

Friday, September 22, 2017 at 12 noon 
 

The Housing Choice Voucher Program, funded by the U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development, provides monthly rental subsidy to qualified, 

very low-income households to help reduce their rent payments.   
This is not an emergency housing assistance program.   

There is limited assistance available and there is a waiting list. 
 
TO APPLY:  Households must not exceed the following income limits: 

# of persons 
in household 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

Maximum 
annual income $26,000 $29,700 $33,400 $37,100 $40,100 $43,050 $46,050 $49,000 

  
HOW TO APPLY: 
Pre-applications will only be taken online at www.waitlistcheck.com/CA1217 You may apply using any 
computer with internet access.  Someone else may apply for you if you need help using a computer.  
Paper copies of this form will not be accepted. Assistance is based on income verification, eligibility 
requirements, Roseville Housing Authority preference categories and selection in the lottery. 
 
Regardless of the total number of applications received during the waiting list opening period, a computer-
generated lottery will be run to place only 500 applicants on the resulting waiting list.  After you have 
successfully applied, you may print a receipt with a confirmation number and instructions for checking 
your status online.  Status information will only be available online and after November 20, 2017.   
 
If your application is selected in the lottery, you will receive a letter in the mail outlining the next steps 
required to remain on the Waiting List.  
 
If a person with disabilities is unable to access a computer to apply for the Waiting List due to the nature of 
their disability (and is unable to have someone apply online on their behalf) they may request a reasonable 
accommodation for assistance with the application process. The written request must be received by Roseville 
Housing Authority no later than 12 pm (noon) on September 22, 2017. 
 

For further information regarding this notice 
please visit: www.waitlistcheck.com/CA1217 or http://www.roseville.ca.us/housing/  
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